
Celebrate – with respect.
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Let‘s celebrate New Year‘s Eve in Cologne together
 
– safely and with respect to others
– �No means no – Cologne has a zero-tolerance policy 

when it comes to attacks or threats against other people.
– �Firecrackers or bangers must never be fired at other people.  

This could result in serious injury
– Enjoy alcohol responsibly 
– �The federal police (Bundespolizei), police, and the public order office (Ordnungsamt)  

will be present and will intervene quickly and consistently.

 

Cologne wishes you a happy new year in 2019!
Celebrate respectfully!


